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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 8th May National Bank Holiday 

W/b Tues 9th May Year 6 SATs week 

Monday 15th May Year 6 trip to the park 

Thursday 18th May Sports Day—Class 1 / 2 at 9.15am, 
Class 3 / 4 / 5 at 10.45am 

Bring along chairs for your own seat-
ing and maybe a blanket / umbrella 
depending on the weather! 

Friday 26th May Break up for half term 

15th—27th May Year 2 SATs in class as part of learning 

Monday 5th June Return from half term 

Mon / Tues 19th / 20th June Year 5 Arthog Outreach (local) 

Tues 20th June—Fri 23rd Year 6 Bikeability 

Thursday 29th June Year 6 Show—evening performance 

Monday 3rd / Tues 4th July Transition days—for all including Year 
6 to secondary schools 

W/b 10th July Careers week—focus on Creative ca-
reers. More information to follow. 

Wednesday 12th July Open afternoon—current and new 
classes 

Friday 14th July Year 6 Forest Festival—Leavers’ Party 

Thursday 20th July  Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly and Picnic 

Friday 21st July End of the school year 

Monday 4th September PD days—staff only 

Tuesday 5th September PD days—staff only 

 

For being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

   

Class 1:  Teddy—being resilient 

 

  Class 2: Flora—being responsible 

 

  Class 3: Zac—being resilient 

  

  Class 4: Oliver—being reflective 

 

 Class 5: Tommy—being responsible 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

OFSTED report 

I have finally received the OFSTED letter through today—and so I will 
be sending this out via email on Monday for you to read. It will be   

published on the OFSTED website on 17th May.  

I am thrilled that it reflects all the strengths of the school and the hard 
work that the staff have put in to establish our school curriculum, and 

build clear steps in leaning. 

Year 6 SATs 

Next Tuesday marks the start of our Year 6 SAT tests, which run every 
morning through to Friday because of the bank holiday. We already 
know our children are brilliant and work really hard—so it is just a 

chance for them to shine and share what they know. It is not          
something to be worried about—which I know is easier to say than do. 
The children in Year 6 can come into school at half past 8 next week for 
breakfast and settling  in chat—this will not be a revision time but just a 

gentle start to the day. 

Dinner menu returns to week 1 next week 

Coronation Picnic Day! 

The children look fabulous  
today—it is always lovely to 
come together as a school 
community to celebrate       

occasions. 

Class 1 and 2 have been busy this 
week with making crowns in the 

forest school, writing questions to 
King Charles and completing 

crown maths!! 

We hope that you enjoyed our picnic—it was lovely to 
see so many of you at school enjoying the chance to 

come together as a 
school. 

AND THE SUN SHONE!!! 

Class 1 visit to the church 

Class 1 had a lovely trip to the 
church and spent time with Rev 

Ian talking about the parts of the 
building and exploring!  

Shropshire Star—Cash 4 Schools 

I am excited to tell you that for the second year 
running we have won first place in the Cash 4 

Schools competition—meaning that we have won 
another £5000. Thank you so much if you          

collected vouchers and enlisted the help of family 
and friends as every voucher was important—it 

was really close for the top 3 schools! 

There will be an article in the Shropshire Star next Wednesday I     
believe! £10,000 in two years—wow!! 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

